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Keep St John a Portland neighborhood! Don’t make St Johns an island! We will be 

trapped when the “Big One” hits as all the bridges over the railroad cut will fail. 

 

HB 2749 provides the money to get to the level of designs needed to go after grant 

funds to build a new bridge over the cut on Columbia Blvd. It’s the next key step in 

our long journey to having a way out of St. Johns after disaster strikes. Thank you for 

your consideration. 

 

 


